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From: Bobby Peace

To: Brown. Don

Subject: [External] Docket Number: R18-20 - Comment on Rule
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 10:30:18 AM

Dear Clerk of the Board Brown,

I encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board (IPCB) to approve the revision to Illinois' Multi-Pollutant Standard
air emissions rule filed by the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA). | support this revision as it is the
best path forward to preserve air quality, while protecting jobs and sustaining economic vitality in the state of
Illinois. Other than the 6 years | spent in the US Army, | have been a life long resident of central Illinois. Most all of
my family are life long residents as well. My daughter was born, raised, and graduated from college in Illinois and
still resides in Illinois. | want to continue to live in Illinois, and hopefully retire here. By approving this revision, it
will help ensure that jobs are not lost, and that people who work, live, and hope to retire in Illinois can do so without
fear of losing their jobs.

Sincerely,

Bobby Peace

21136 N CR 1950E Apt N
Havana, IL 62644
Bobby.L.Peace@dynegy.com
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